LANTRONIX

April 18, 2013

To whom it may concern,

| hereby authorize Thorsten Liebig and Dr. Jorg Rook of Cinterion to act on our behalf
only for signing the Request for Confidentiality letter for this filing FCC ID:
R68PWXCHSPA. The exhibits being held confidential are the intellectual property of
Cinterion. This authorization is limited to only the signing of the Request for
Confidentiality letter.

This authorization shall expire 12 months from original date.
Sincerely,

Daryl Miller
Vice President of Engineering

167 Technology Drive | Irvine | CA 92618 | USA | Tel: 949-453-3990 | Fax: 949-453-3995 | www.lantronix.com



